2022 Motor Vehicle Information

As the attached letter explains, the Department of Revenue (after getting numbers from NADA-National Automobile dealership Association) is responsible for setting the valuation for your vehicles.

This is not the news I’d hoped to share with you but I also want our local taxpayers to be prepared prior to receiving their registration notices.

Although the valuations are assessed by the Department of Revenue in Frankfort and not at the local level, sometimes changes can be made for high mileage, etc.  Please visit The Daviess County Property Valuation Administrators (PVA) office located at 212 St. Ann Street to see if you qualify for a reduction in assessment, please drive the vehicle in question so the mileage or damage can be documented.  

Thank you,

Rachel Pence Foster
Daviess County Property Valuation Administrator

